
From: Blankenship, Bette
To: Elliott, Robin
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Windham Community Memorial Hospital
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 8:04:42 AM

Hi Robin,
Yes please, you are correct (Dr. Patel left long ago- before I arrived 2 years ago it seems)
Matthew Kauffman is the correct Administrative contact for Windham Hospital.
You are welcome to email me if that helps as well, I meet with the administrative and RSO
teams often.

Thank you Robin,

My best,

Bette

Bette W. Blankenship M.S., DABR, FAAPM                                                         
Medical Physicist and Radiation Safety Officer
Hartford HealthCare
Office: 860-972-2676
Cell: 860-324-3438                  
bette.blankenship@hhchealth.org

From: Elliott, Robin <Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 7:51 AM
To: Blankenship, Bette
Subject: Windham Community Memorial Hospital
 

STOP, THINK, READ. This is an external email. Exercise extra caution responding to it,
opening attachments and following links.
Hi Bette,
 
I have been assigned the subject amendment request.  It looks like I have all the technical
information to process the amendment.  I was just wondering if Dr. Patel should still be the
management contact for the license or should it be Matthew Kaufman?   If it is Dr. Patel, can you
please provide an email address for him?
 
Thank you,
 
Robin L. Elliott
Health Physicist
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Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337-5076 voice
(610) 337-5269 fax
Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov
 

Reminder: This e-mail and any attachments are subject to the current HHC email retention
policies. Please save or store appropriately in accordance with policy.

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message, including any
attachments.
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